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.World Day of Prayer will be celebrated on the 7th March 2025 
in St. Mary's Church Bunclody at 7.30pm. The theme for this year 
is "I made you wonderful". The service is prepared by the WDP 
Cook Islands. Refreshments served afterwards. All welcome. 
Artificial Intelligence  A.I.  Want to know more?  A.I. is replacing 
all your I,T  functions, so if you want to keep up,  the Clonegal 
Kildavin Veteran Players will host a talk in Spellman Hall Kildavin 
on Monday March 10th at 7.30pm.  The speaker is Michael 
Dunne.  The event is free. 
Film Night.  Join us for a night of Nostalgia  in the Spellman Hall 
Kildavin on St. Patrick’s night Monday March 17th at 8pm. The 
Clonegal Kildavin Veteran Players will be screening The Quite 
Man. Watch it with your friends and neighbours.   
Podcast: ChatterboxY21 the Veteran Players monthly Podcast 
has just gone out. This month we hear from Sharon Keely of 
Alone, Alone is an organisation that offers support to our over 65s 
For anyone wanting to avail of their services they can contact 
0818 222024 
Pickle Ball: Continues every Wednesday night in Spellman Hall 
from 7.30pm, contact Tom 0879110555 if you want to get 
involved. 
Exercise Classes continue on Thursday nights at 8pm in 
Spellman Hall. These classes are free. 

To advertise your event or activity in this Newsletter Email maggie1980@live.ie  before 5pm on Thursday for inclusion in the following weekends Newsletter or phone 087 8380018 This Newsletter is published and distributed fortnightly.        
To advertise your event or activity in this Newsletter 

Email maggie1980@live.ie  before 5pm on Thursday for inclusion in 

the following weekends Newsletter or phone 087 8380018 This 

Newsletter is published and distributed fortnightly. 
 

Clonegal Kildavin Community Newsletter Issue  116                                                                             18/1/25 //24  
Clonegal Kildavin 

Community Newsletter 

Issue  119                                                                             1/3/25 

mailto:maggie1980@live.ie
mailto:maggie1980@live.ie


 
Veteran Players Committee. Tom Doyle, Enda Smyth, Siobhain Hayden, Jim 
Treacy, Carmel Gibson, Luke Hayden , Mgt Doyle 

 
 
Recall : This reproduction of the first 4 editions of the parish 
newsletter “The Call “ can still be purchased. It is on sale for €10. 
It is a reproduction of the first four editions of the Clonegal Parish 
Magazine, “The Call” published in 1969 and 1970. IYou can 
purchase a copy at Plunketts Clonegal, McAsseys Ballon and 
Steamers O Leary Bunclody. You can order directly from the 
committee by ringing or texting 0878380018 and provide your 
Eircode.  We will deliver for free if you are within 15km of 
Clonegal or Kildavin. Remember there are a limited number left. 
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Kildavin Clonegal GAA/Ben Mulhall Lotto 

Results 16-2-25 
 

Winning Numbers  03-07 -24 -27                                                                                                                                     
No Winner    Next Jackpot €10000  No  Match 3 Winners, 3 

Lucky Dip Winners 
 Next Draw 2/03/25 @9.30pm  

Full Results: kildavinclonegalgaa/benmulhalllotto Facebook page 
€2 per entry or 3 for €5 

 
We extend our condolences to the friends and 
family of  Tom Hayden formerly of Crowsgrove 
who passed away during the week  May he rest 
in peace 
 

Interesting Facts Drugs.ie and Askaboutalcohol.ie are HSE 
websites with information about drug and alcohol services. 
Each has a directory of services that you can search to find 
specific services in your local area. If you or a family member 
are affected by drugs or alcohol, please note the following. 

HSE Drug and Alcohol Helpline 
Carlow 

Phone: 1800 459 459 

Email: helpline@hse.ie 

Website: http://www.hse.ie/drugshivhelpline 
 
March in history.  The early Roman calendar designated 1st 
March as the first day of the year. The calendar had just 10 
months, beginning with March. March is named after the war god 
Mars. He had a double role: both protector of agriculture and of 
war, so the March 1st celebration signified the rebirth of nature. 

http://drugs.ie/
https://www2.hse.ie/alcohol/
http://www.services.drugs.ie/directory/view/hse-drug-and-alcohol-helpline
http://www.services.drugs.ie/search/results/search&inclusive_keywords=yes&county_Location-exact=Carlow/helpline@hse.ie
http://www.hse.ie/drugshivhelpline

